
 

 
Bishop Patrick has asked all of us in the Diocese of Nottingham to consider two questions as part of our 
diocesan involvement in the forthcoming Synod of Bishops. Please answer the questions below – and write 
as much as you think you would like to write! We will discuss them further at our parish meeting on Monday 
1st November 2021 at 7-8pm at Holy Souls’ Parish Hall, Scunthorpe 
 
Please return this form to any of our churches or by Sunday 31st October 2021. 
 

1. What is my dream for the Church, for my parish/chaplaincy so that it can become more outward-
looking, more missionary? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. To achieve this dream, what do we need to stop doing? What are we doing that needs to be 
developed or done differently?  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please turn over… 
 



 
Please add here any other comments you would like to make on the life of the Church, the diocese and the 
parish: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please say how you would like to take part in the life of the parish and how you can implement the Vision: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for completing this form. Please give your name and contact telephone or email if you wish, but 
there is no obligation to do so. 
 
Name: 
 
Contact Telephone / Email: 
 
 
Parish: 


